
Join HR Town Hall to Review Latest FLSA Changes 

Significant changes to the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) are set to take effect on January 1, 2025, which 

will impact overtime eligibility for many University employees. On Friday, UNM Human Resources is 

hosting a special online FLSA Town Hall to help the campus community understand the changes and 

prepare for the transition. Please join the discussion this Friday, November 1, from 9 to 10:30 a.m. by 

logging in here, then entering Webinar ID 960 2942 3265, and password 187204. 

For more information on UNM’s response to the federal FLSA changes, visit: https://hr.unm.edu/flsa 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Funm.zoom.us%2Fs%2F96029423265&data=05%7C02%7Csrscott%40unm.edu%7C252525557b2b416264f508dcf775071f%7C25aa9830e0f9482b897e1a3b3c855e5c%7C0%7C0%7C638657329210011402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BqKyHwe5%2B7Jrrso22eiKKhVKQ3OxgriwH7aD5IYO1hU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3496.edulnk.com%2Fe%2Fpjbe1%2FXp3hRq%3F__%24u__%26nk%3DNjcyMGZiMGFmMTZiY2MwMjNiYWE1NzQ5LHNjb3VuY2lsQHVubS5lZHU6OjpzdHNmZGplcW1ndW14bzQ3&data=05%7C02%7Csrscott%40UNM.EDU%7C373d91fc5b9749712a6308dcf82c3cd7%7C25aa9830e0f9482b897e1a3b3c855e5c%7C0%7C0%7C638658116144866468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bWP8J9iNLS7cp8q2VWZ86%2FHjsGOD2ythwiLArqYRvUM%3D&reserved=0

